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(Timmins, ON)—The Timmins Flood Advisory Committee is advising that the current 

Watershed Conditions Statement for Water Safety, issued on April 27, 2020, has now been 

terminated.  

 

Water levels are gradually declining to normal levels. As always, residents are advised to stay 

away from watercourses where flows are high and banks may be unstable.  

  

Residents can visit the MRCA website at www.mattagamiregion.ca for the latest information on 

watershed conditions and public advisories. 

 

 

-30- 

 

For more information, please contact the MRCA at 705-360-2660 


